

Godwin Newsletter 8th May 2020

Head Teacher's Message

Today sees the nation come together as one to commemorate 75 years since VE Day. At this time, more than ever, we realise the importance of the freedoms which others gave the ultimate sacrifice for so that we could enjoy. At Godwin, we celebrate the British Values of Individual Liberty and Tolerance, teaching children about their rights through our championing of the UNCRC; Article 14 of which says that every child has the right to think and believe what they choose and also to practise their religion. As we reflect on the significance of VE day, we appreciate the great sacrifices others made and how these have enabled us to live the lives which we all too often take for granted.



Jazmin made poppy pebbles and a clay poppy bowl to commemorate VE Day.

As you are probably aware, The Prime Minister is due to make an announcement on Sunday evening regarding the current Coronavirus restrictions.

We will be contacting you shortly to let you know the implications for your child's schooling. Thank you to Francisco in 4Y for this joke:

Knock knock.
Who's there?
Howard,
Howard who?
Howard you like to miss out on school?!

Please do look at the range of resources on the home page of our school website – we are updating these regularly.